
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Pursuant to M.G.L. c. 143, §94, 97 and c. 30A, §2, the Board of Building Regulations and Standards will 

hold a public hearing relative to the promulgation of draft amendments to the Massachusetts State 

Building Code found at 780 CMR 13.00, 51.00, and 115.00.  By these amendments, the Board is 

amending energy-efficiency provisions within the state building code in order to adopt, with 

Massachusetts specific amendments, the 2018 edition of the International Energy Conservation Code, 

which the Board is legally mandated to adopt within one year of its revision.  The hearing will be held at 

1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 11, 2018 at 50 Maple Street in Milford.  Interested Parties will be given 

an opportunity to present testimony orally or in writing at this hearing.  The Board will also accept written 

comments regarding the regulations at its offices at 1000 Washington Street, 5th Floor, Boston, MA 

02118 or sent via email to Robert.Anderson@mass.gov through the end of business on Friday, December 

14, 2018.  A copy of the proposed regulations may be obtained at the Board’s web site located at:  

https://www.mass.gov/orgs/office-of-public-safety-and-inspections/ or by contacting the Board office 

directly at the above address or by phone: (617) 727-3200.   


